
ATTENTION  
UAW LOCAL 218 

MEMBERS! 
UAW Local 218 Brothers and Sisters, as we approach 
the start of our 2025 contract negotiations, please send 
any contract issues or suggestions to the following 
email:  jessica@uaw218.com.  Please include the 
following text in the subject line of email: 

“CONTRACT 2025”.  We ask that you send this email 
from your “Personal” email account.  Do not use Bell 
email for this correspondence. 

If you don’t have access to email, please handwrite your 
suggestions and contact your Union Rep to coordinate 
delivery to union hall. 

*PLEASE HAVE ALL SUGGESTIONS SUBMITTED 
BY FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 29, 2024* 
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